
CENTRE UPDATE- MARCH 28,2024 

Happy Thursday everyone. Here is your weekly update. 

Reminders & Centre Info 

• The Centre is closed tomorrow, Friday March 29th for Good Friday and we are 
open on Monday, April 1st.

• The current session runs until Friday April 5th.

• Registration for the Spring session begins Mondal, April 8th.

• We use a staggered registration process. You can find the process in the 
newsletter or to see when registration open for the programs you are interested 
in, click here.

• Programming begins Monday, April 15th.

• Membership must be current to register for Centre programming. Ensure that 
your membership is up to date before registration begins. You can call the office 
at 204-897-5263 to check or online by logging into your Centre account and 
clicking on History and then Memberships. Some programs fill up quickly and if 
you need to update your membership while you are trying to register, you could 
miss out on getting into the program.

• A reminder that if you log in to register before registration opens and the 
registration does not open on your device at the scheduled time, you may have 
to refresh your page. For most computers the refresh is at the top of the page 
(see arrow) but on some devices it is located at the bottom. You can open any 
web page to see where your page refresh is located.

• Need a copy of the newsletter? Click her for a pdf.

https://www.charleswoodseniorcentre.org/_files/ugd/d8d613_ebc3047993e24b43b0dc4b7122fe78aa.pdf
https://charleswood.recdesk.com/Community/Program
https://www.charleswoodseniorcentre.org/_files/ugd/d8d613_ebc3047993e24b43b0dc4b7122fe78aa.pdf


Party with a Purpose 
 

Our annual fundraising Brunch is coming up on Sunday, May 26 at Breezy Bend 
Country Club, 7620 Roblin Blvd.  
Doors open @ 11:30am  
Brunch @ 12:15pm  
Cost is $60. Due to the cost to the Centre for the brunch, we will not be issuing tax 
receipts this year. 
 
Tickets are on order and go on sale mid April (we will let you know as soon as they 
arrive). You do not have to be a Centre member to attend. Bring your friends and 
family. More information will be available when the tickets go on sale. 
 
Please consider donating an Auction item. If it’s never been used and in the original 
box or has the tags still on, we will gladly take it off your hands. Please drop your items 
off at the Centre. 
 

Business Profile Features  
 
This week’s Business Feature Profiles are Rich’s Auto Centre and Lowey Insurance 
Agency Inc. 
 
Rich’s Auto Centre 
Located at 5028 Roblin Blvd. 

“At Rich's Auto Centre, we don't have one specific message or mission, we have 
many. 

We set high expectations for our Technicians and the car repairs completed on your 
vehicle. We service all makes and models including Asian Imports, European Imports, 
and Domestic Imports. Our Neighborhood Car Repair & Maintenance programs will 
ensure your car is safe and secure on our Winnipeg & Manitoba roads. Call us today to 
book your next service.” 

Click here to link to Rich's Auto Centre Website. 
 
Lowey Insurance Agency Inc. 
Unit A-3525 Roblin Blvd 
 
“At Lowey Insurance, our mission is to earn the loyalty of Customers by providing 
educated Insurance solutions and personalized service to each and every Client. 
 
Supporting our mission is a vision that Lowey Insurance is a part of the 
Community. This is reflected in our knowledge of our Customers — greeting them by 
name when they walk through the door — and responding to their needs by resourcing 
and delivering the best Insurance products.” 
 
Click here to link to the Lowey Insurance Website. 
 
We thank Rich’s Auto centre and Lowey Insurance Agency Inc. for their support of the 
Charleswood Active Living Centre. Please be sure to patronize our supporters. 
 
 
 

https://www.richsautocentre.mechanicnet.com/
https://loweyinsurance.com/


Some Goings-on in the Community 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information on the 
Manitoba 55+ Games got to 
https://activeagingmb.ca/ 
 

https://activeagingmb.ca/


The Charleswood Historical Society presents the 5th of its 2023-2024 Heritage 
Lecture Series.  
Gordon Crossley is the Heritage Officer for 17 Wing RCAF Winnipeg. He will speak on   
"A century of service, The Royal Canadian Air Force, 1924-2024"  
 
The presentation will cover the history and contributions of the RCAF over the past 100 
years, with particular emphasis on Winnipeg and Manitoba. 
 
The lecture will take place Monday, April 8th, at 7:00 pm., 5006 Roblin Blvd. 
(Charleswood Seniors Centre). All are welcome. Refreshments will be served. Silver 
Collection.   
 
www.charleswoodhistoricalsociety.ca for future Heritage Lectures.  
 
Charleswood Legion 100 Tank Memorial Wall 
 
Charleswood Legion 100 is selling 100 plaques at $125 each to create a maintenance 
fund of approximately $10,000, after building costs and taxes, for the conservation of 
the Sherman tank that is the symbol of our Legion, that was recently refurbished, as 
well as the Berkley Memorial down the street. Click here for more details. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
A few funnies for your enjoyment 
 

• Just sold my homing pigeon on eBay for the 22nd time. 

• I grew up with Bob Hope, Steve Jobs, and Johnny Cash.  Now there’s no jobs, 
no cash, and no hope. Please don’t  let anything happen to Kevin Bacon. 

• Shout out to everyone who can still remember their childhood phone number 
but can’t remember the password they created yesterday. You are my people. 

• What’s better than Ted Danson? Ted singing and Danson! 

• What’s at the bottom of the ocean and shivers? A nervous wreck! 

• Why don’t they play poker in the jungle? Too many cheetahs! 

• What do you call a can opener that doesn’t work? A can’t opener! 

• Want to hear a joke about a piece of paper? Never mind… it’s tearable. 

• I just watched a documentary about beavers. It was the best dam show I ever 
saw! 

 
 
Have a wonderful weekend and to those who celebrate,  
Happy Easter. 
 
Jakee Werbuk 
Program Manager  

Previous Centre updates can be found on our website. If you 
are looking for a previous update, click on the Centre Updates 
tab at the top of the home page. 
 
 

https://charleswoodhistoricalsociety.ca/
https://charleswood.recdesk.com/RecDeskPortal/Portals/158/Charleswood%20Legion%20100%20Tank%20Memorial%20Project.jpg
https://www.charleswoodseniorcentre.org/

